
      Diploma Distribution  

  Diplomas distribution is next Thursday, May 28th from 7:00am – 12:00pm    

Please read carefully: 

1. Curb side delivery only (stay in your car) – enter the school by the tennis courts off of 

Appleby.  

2. Student’s last name A-L proceed using the lane the busses use to the drop-off/pick-up 

area for busses.  

3. Student’s last name M-Z proceed using the lane that takes you past mobiles 1-8 and daycare 
playground.   

4. Student ID or Identification- driver’s license or school id required. 

 Only students or parents will be allowed to pick up diplomas. 
 

Academic Honors:  
Letters were mailed to seniors (on Tuesday, May 19th) graduating with an academic honor ie. Cum Laude, 
Magna Cum Laude, Summa Cum Laude.  Those seniors will receive their hood or cords along with their 
diploma on May 28th.  
 

Book Return:  
All books must be returned before you can receive your diploma.  If books are returned on Tuesday, May 
26th between 8:00am-11:00am they will immediately be scanned back into inventory and the fine will be 
removed. Anything that is not returned on Tuesday, May 26th will stay as a fine and the student/parent will 
be responsible for payment prior to receiving the diploma.   
  

Fines and Fees can be paid through the parent portal.  Instructions are as follows: 
 
-Log in to the home screen of the Parent Portal 
-Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on “More”  
-Click “InTouch Fees and Payments” 
-Select the students name with outstanding fines and fees 
-Add the fines and fees to your cart and check out. 
 

HHS Senior Parents, if you have not gone into Parent Portal to check off your student’s Academic 4 Year 
Plan, please do so as soon as possible. This is part of our Senior Check Off List for graduation requirements. 
We ask that you do this at your earliest convenience. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out 
to your student’s counselor. Thank you! 
 

Downloadable link for the Class of 2020 Virtual Graduation will be available on 
Hamilton's website and social media platforms starting Thursday, May 28th at 
2:30pm. 

 


